
 

 
 

 
March 16, 2023 

 

Noe Rojas 

Research Data Specialist II 

Data Analytics Division 

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 

715 P Street 20th Floor  

Sacramento, California 95814 

Noe.Rojas@energysafety.ca.gov 

 

Dear Mr. Rojas 

I am writing in response to the request for data revision. Bear Valley Electric Service (BVES) spatial data 

for its asset lines did not reflect the circuit miles of both primary and secondary lines. Wildfire Mitigation 

Data Tables 1-15 had a discrepancy with the listed circuit miles, since only the primary circuit miles were 

shown by BVES. 

BVES shows below the records with revisions.  

 Revised Wildfire Mitigation Data Tables  

o Table 1. Cells W30-W34, X30-X34, AA31-AA34, AB31-AB34 

W46-W49, X46-X49, AA47-AA49, AB47-AB49 

o Table 2. Cells W157, V159 

o Table 4. Cells F13-F14, G13-G14, H13-H14, I10-I11 

o Table 7. Cells I16, J16, K16, L16, I18, J18, K18, L18, I52, J52, K52, L52, I54, J54, K54, 

L54, Y16, Z16, AA16, Y18, Z18, AA18, Y52, Z52, AA52, Y54, Z54, AA54 

o Table 12. Cells G39-G43, H39-H43, J39-J43, K39-K43, L39-L43, G55-G59, H55-H59, 

J55-J59, K55-K59, L55-L59 

Should there be questions or concerns on the submitted revisions I can be reached at (909) 649-1682 or by 

email at Eduardo.Torres@bvesinc.com.  

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Eduardo Torres 
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